Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ELDER AFFAIRS
Federal Aging Programs
The Department of Elder Affairs, Communities for a Lifetime Bureau, in partnership with the Florida Housing Coalition announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Friday, October 10, 2008, 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. (EST)

PLACE: Mary L. Singleton Senior Center, 150 East First Street, Jacksonville, FL 32206

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The forum is designed to provide expert training and technical assistance on affordable housing funding resources; and to develop, maintain, and enhance stakeholder collaboration among elder housing and service developers, providers, lenders, government agencies, consumer groups, and communities to address housing issues, challenges, and opportunities.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Greg Rice, Department of Elder Affairs, 4040 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, FL 32399-7000, (850)414-2000, email: riceg@elderaffairs.org.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 76 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Greg Rice, Department of Elder Affairs, 4040 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, FL 32399-7000, (850)414-2000,email: riceg@elderaffairs.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Greg Rice, Department of Elder Affairs, 4040 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, FL 32399-7000, (850)414-2000, email: riceg@elderaffairs.org.
